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This month we will be spending our
time in the Major Clarity platform.
We have taken the initial assessment
and now we will begin to explore
future careers. Doing this will help the
students to be better prepared for
our Career Day that will happen in
April. DATES TO REMEMBER

LAST MONTH'S SPOTLIGHT

THIS MONTH'S FOCUS

Spring Break: March 13-17
5th Grade Sneaker Ball: March 24th

EB Aycock Rising 6th grade Tour: March 29th 

TALKING TO YOUR CHILD
ABOUT CAREERS

Start by asking your child about 
 problems they like to solve or what
activities they enjoy. Do this instead of
simply asking them what they want to
be when they grow up. Discuss jobs
that involve those activities. 


